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Comments: Logging:

 

The numbers of acres identified as suitable timber production in the various options are all too high!! Please

 

decrease these numbers drastically with the vast majority of forests designated NOT suitable.

 

The number of acres identified as suitable timber flies directly in the face of the proposed protections for wildlife

 

habitat, riparian areas, and watersheds as logging drastically negatively impacts all of these. Please stick to

 

the commendable parts of the plan protecting the forests and all the beings who depend upon it by undoing this

 

contradiction by greatly increasing the amount of acres designated as wilderness, roadless, protected and

 

greatly decreasing the number of acres for the timber industry. We need to keep as many live trees alive as

 

possible as they are carbon sequesters and we need them to keep doing that! Instead of cutting down trees,

 

please plant more! 

 

 


